
REPORT ON THE SELECTBOARD MEETING OF April 12, 2022 
Prepared by Alison Freeman 

Note: These are not official minutes -- -- just notes taken by me. Official minutes will be available from the 
Town Office and will be posted on the Town web site following Board approval at the next meeting. If anyone 
wishes to stop receiving these reports, they may simply hit “Reply” and request to be deleted from the list or say 
“Unsubscribe.” 
THE MEETING: The meeting was conducted as a Zoom hybrid. Selectboard members Rich Donaldson, Jon 
Collins, and administrator, Amanda Campbell, were together in the Town Office. Bronwen Tudor was on 
Zoom. There were 7 members of the public in attendance on Zoom. 
The minutes of the meeting of March 22 and 29, 2022 were approved. They will be posted on the Town 
website. 
MOST IMPORTANT/INTERESTING ITEMS: In my judgment, the following items were the most important 
things covered during the meeting. 

• The proposed Solar Energy Ordinance came back from the Planning Board and was approved by the 
Selectboard for inclusion at the upcoming Ordinance Hearing in May 

• Georgetown Volunteer Fire Department budget planning was discussed at length. Answers to a list 
of questions submitted to the Fire Chief are expected in advance of the next Selectboard meeting 

• TOPMB and Recreation Committee have agreed to an assignment of expenses and responsibilities 
• The Sagadahoc County Hazard Mitigation Plan was approved 
• Peter Kruze was appointed to the Harbor Committee 
• The Town Clerk has submitted the Election & Ballot Clerk list to the Selectboard as required 
• Budget and Ordinance Hearings in May will be virtual on Zoom. Details TBA 
• Town Meeting will be moderated by John Cunningham. No decision yet on inside or outside. 

Planning for both possibilities is ongoing 

CORRESPONDENCE: 
Amanda reported on correspondence received. For a complete listing of this correspondence, see the Meeting 
Agenda on the Town website. 
The most interesting items were: 

•   MTCMA Manager’s Interchange Certificate for Amanda Campbell 
•   Maine DHHS/CDC Subsurface Waste & Internal Plumbing Certificate for Chris Wilcoxson 

UPCOMING EVENTS/DATES: 
Solid Waste Committee  Thursday April 14  7pm ZOOM 
Board of Appeals – Hearing  Friday April 15  3pm HYBRID 
TOPMB    Tuesday April 19  4pm HYBRID 
Planning Board   Wednesday April 20  7pm HYBRID 
Harbor Committee   Thursday April 21  7pm HYBRID 
Select Board    Tuesday April 26  7pm HYBRID 
Budget Hearing   Wednesday May 18  7pm Zoom 
SCHOOL COMMITTEE MEETINGS: Monday April 25th 
OTHER UPCOMING DEADLINES AND EVENTS: 

NOMINATION PAPERS FOR MUNICIPAL OFFICES DUE APRIL 15TH 
Household Hazardous Waste Collection 9am to 1pm Saturday, May 7, 2022 
Bath Public Works Department at 450 Oak Grove Avenue.  
Pre-registration required. Please call Bath Public Works at 443-8357 or go to www.cityofbath.com to register 



Georgetown Fire Department and Auxiliary Yard Sale 
9am-3pm Saturday, May 7, 2022 at Five Islands Station, Old Schoolhouse Rd.  
 
The next meeting of the Selectboard will be at 7 PM on Tuesday, April 26. The public is welcome to attend on 
ZOOM. Contact Amanda Campbell or Alex Neese at the Town Office to get the Meeting ID and Password. 
Prepared and distributed by Alison Freeman 


